R. 7 90-October 31, 1966 Dear : I, and all of us at The Center, have been missing you this last while that you have been helping Uncle Sam. We inquire from your parents often and are pleased to hear that all is going well with you. I know that you are quite busy and have little time for correspondence. Nevertheless, I want you to know that we certainly are thinking about you. In addition, I am anxious to be of service to you and offer whatever help I can especially with regard to any problems of religious observance that you may encounter. Please, do not hesitate to write and let me know how I can help, if at all necessary. Your parents and Eve are all doing well, and we are all awaiting your return in health and happiness. Sincerely yours, RABBI NORMAN LAMM RNL/fz